

Dear Parents and Carers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We started Anti-Bullying week with an assembly focused on the word ‘respect.’ All children were set off on a kindness mission and I have enjoyed hearing how they’ve been getting on with this. We ended the week with an Interfaith Day where we learnt a little bit about each of the main religions. We were lucky to have many visitors joining us! 
A date for your diary!
We are currently busy rehearsing for our Christmas production ‘It’s a Party!’ If your child opted for a speaking role, they should have brought home lines to learn. Please support your child in learning these by encouraging them to say them aloud – with lots of expression! You will shortly be receiving a letter to book tickets for our performances, which will be on Tuesday 11th December (2pm) and Wednesday 12th December (2pm)
Next week, I look forward to seeing you at Parent’s Evening and sharing the wonderful progress your children have made. During the week, we will also be welcoming some of the Year 5 children who will be sharing some of their WW1 knowledge and on Friday, we will be lucky enough to receive a visit from the Mayor!
Homework
As usual, homework will be to practice times tables, to read each day and to learn this week’s spellings. 
Spellings
Learning these spellings will help the children when they write their non-fiction report on Walter Tull next week.  All children have received the same spelling list. 
· war
· battle
· childhood
· football
· black
· British
· which
· why
· who
· when 
As our new website is now up and running, from next week I’ll be posting details of spellings and upcoming events on the Year 2 page. I’ll also continue to post photos and reminders on Twitter – If you don’t already follow us, do so @BadgerHillY2
Many thanks and have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Harland
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